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 Continue to define the small group market as those with 50 or fewer employees. With all 
the changes that will take place in 2014, including major insurance market reforms and the 
creation of new health insurance exchanges, it makes little sense to expand the small group 
market beyond the traditional definition of 50.  We urge you to hold off on this change until 
the statute requires it in 2016.  

  
We appreciate you considering our comments as you make these important decisions on 

behalf of the residents of the District of Columbia.   
  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Choice and Competition Coalition 
  
  
 
Signers: 
Associated Builders and Contractors 
AHIP 
National Association of Wholesaler-Distributors  
WellPoint  


